
1

Lowell Dowler

From: COPAMA <mail@copama.org>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 1:28 PM

To: copama

Subject: COPAMA November Meeting Minutes

COPAMA November 9th, 2010  

Meeting Minutes 

  

• COPAMA President Gene Sprang called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. Gene welcomed all new 
members and guests. 35 attendees enjoyed Pizza and salad from Gahanna’s Katie’s Pizza”. 

• Lowell Dowler spoke on the “Journey Home” website he created for the WWII Veterans 
returning home from the Pacific theater. Please visit the site at 
http://www.copama.org/journey/journey.htm. COPAMA took a moment to recognize and salute 
those veterans who were in attendance and thos who were unable to attend our meeting. 
COPAMA wishes to thank ALL the veterans who have served. 

• Tom Pfaffenbach brough a guest Mr. Norm Burmaster from the B-17 Restoration project in 
Urbana. He spoke briefly on the restoration project. We look forward to Norm returning and 
giving us more detail on the project. 

• Elections for the Board of Directors were held and the following people were voted in Gene Sprang, 

Lowell Dowler, Jeff Gruber, and Earl Redmond. They join Paul Tursic, Joe Lippert, and Bill 

Reinert. Officers for 2011 will be selected by the BoD and will start serving in January 2011. 

• Tickets are available for the 2010 Holiday dinner. Ticket forms are available on the COPAMA Website 
www.copama.org. Tickets are $10/person. Dinner will be held at Villa Milano on Schrock Rd. Guest 
speaker is Tom Deuber from Lane Aviation speaking on the 75 Year History of Lane Aviation. 

  

• November’s guest speaker was Mark Kimmel, FAA Safety Team Program Manager. Mark spoke on 
Aircraft Airworthiness. The course was approved for AMT awards and certificates will be available at 
the next meeting. 

  

• The evening ended with the raffle prizes donated by Tritex, ASCO, CSCC. 

  

 A very special Thanks to Lane Aviation for allowing us to use their facility. 
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The meeting ended at 8:30 pm.  

  

• Reminder to all members to keep me updated on changes in email address, especially since the email list 
was lost due to a computer glitch, and to sign-in at each meeting and to check the website for updates 
and upcoming events www.copama.org . 

  

  

Jeff Gruber 

COPAMA Secretary 

jgruber@cscc.edu 

mail@copama.org 

614-287-7105 


